
From: russell.garwacki@sce.com 
Sent: 9/3/2013 4:46:03 PM 
To: Kito, Michele (michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); 

Manzuk, Chuck (CManzuk@semprautilities.com); Brill, Thomas R. 
(TBrill@semprautilities.com) (TBrill@semprautilities.com) 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Meeting to Discuss Near-Term Rate Issues 

Good clarification -1 was planning to call in as I'll be out of the state. 

AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA 

Russ Garwacki 
Director - Pricing Design and Research 
SCE Regulatory Operations 
(626) 302-6673, PAX 26673 

From: "Kito, Michele" <michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov> 
To: '"Hughes, John (Reg Rel)'" <J8HS@pge.com>, 
Cc: "russell.garwacki@soe.com" <russeli.garwacki@sce.com>, "Brill, Thomas R. (TBrill@semprautilities.com)" 
<TBrill@semprautilities.com>, "Manzuk, Chuck" <CManzuk@semprautilities.com> 
Date: 09/03/2013 04:39 PM 
Subject: RE: Meeting to Discuss Near-Term Rate Issues 

Sorry for the confusion - I referenced a meeting, but we were thinking that a teleconference would suffice. 
We'll be working around Scott Murtishaw's schedule to make sure that he'll be able to join us. Paul Phillips and I 
will be on the call and Ed Randolph is a maybe, but we'll be updating him on the discussions if he's not on the 
call. If you need any further clarifications, please let us know. 

Michele Kito 
Energy Division | Demand-Side Analysis Branch | Retail Rate Design 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave | San Francisco CA 94102 
415-703-2197 | michele.kito(S)cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) rmailto:J8HS@Dae.corn 1 
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 3:47 PM 
To: Kito, Michele 
Cc: russell.garwacki@sce.com; Brill, Thomas R. (TBrill@semprautilities.com) 
Subject: RE: Meeting to Discuss Near-Term Rate Issues 

Michele 
I will let you know soon. However, who do see at this meeting from the PUC? We want to make sure that we 
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have the right individuals from PG&E there. 

From: Kito, Michele rmailto:michele.kito@cpuc.ca.Qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 2:00 PM 
To: Russell.Garwacki@sce.com: Brill, Thomas R.; Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Cc: Murtishaw, Scott; Randolph, Edward F.; Phillips, Paul S.; Skala, Pete; Petlin, Gabriel 
Subject: Meeting to Discuss Near-Term Rate Issues 

Dear Mr. Garwacki, Mr. Brill, and Mr. Hughes, 

We were hoping to set up a meeting with you regarding near-term rate issues on September 16, 2013, or earlier 
if the Legislature approves Assembly Bill (AB) 327. In particular, we were hoping to discuss how you envisioned 
making rate changes for 2014, if the CPI provisions in SB 95 are superseded by AB 327 and given that the rates 
OIR has not concluded. If you could provide us with two or three time windows for a half-hour meeting on 
Monday, September 16th, we'd appreciate it. 

Thanks, 

Michele Kito 
Energy Division | Demand-Side Analysis Branch | Retail Rate Design 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave | San Francisco CA 94102 
415-703-2197 | michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/ 
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